
LAUNCH OF FAYSAL ISLAMIC CASH FUND (FICF)

Dear Valued Investors,

We are pleased to announce the launch of Faysal Islamic Cash Fund. The Fund is open for 
subscription from August 10, 2020. 

The Strategy of the Fund is to meet liquidity needs of investors by providing investors frequent 
payout (regular profits) through investments in high quality Shariah Compliant Money Market 
Instruments. 

We are looking forward to receive a positive response and hope that this can be a start of a long 
and mutually beneficial relationship with you.

Should you require further details or information please do not hesitate to contact us at 
111-329-725 or e-mail us at customerservices@faysalfunds.com or visit our website 
www.faysalfunds.com

Regards,

Customer Services


